
                                                                       Student Activities 

     Board Report March 2023

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program is still offering In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School and Babb Elementary School. Staff will be offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM 
Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) Family engagement activities, 
College Career opportunities will be offered weekly. Time and days vary at each center. 

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht open gym is held at BES due to multiple spring sports practices we are down to one gym 
Browning Elementary Gym. Open Gym is offered Monday – Thursdays 7:00pm-10:00pm and we have 
been averaging around 60-100 students throughout the week. Middle School and High School have been 
showing up nightly. BHS Ee-Kah-ki-Maht weight rooms are now open Tuesday & Thursday’s 5:30pm – 
8:30pm. 

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht after school program for K-5th grade is located at BES Gym Monday –Thursday 3:15pm-
5:00pm We do have transportation to bring students safely home. Transportation is available daily to 
bring students home (in-town only).

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht and 21st Century program has had a very busy schedule; We have collaborated with 
Spookanapii and THIP programs to put on student activities, we recently provided two school dances for 
BMS and BHS students both dances were successful, students are asking for more dances in the future. 
Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht program helped & participated in the recent Health Fair held at BES gym we were able 
to promote the health benefits such as structured play, exercising, walking, running, weightlifting and 
nutrition.

The 21st Century Sponsored a college tour to MSU in Great Falls, MT. The students were able to have a 
hands-on experience with the following department’s: SIM Hospital tour and healthcare, Native 
American Enrichment Center, Dental Clinic, Welding Dept. & Industrial Technician tour. This opportunity 
was great for the students to see what options they have close to home with a better in-sight of college, 
all the students were on their best behavior and so respectful. I feel this trip has given them the 
confidence/courage to apply for college in the future. Spring has arrived and were looking forward to 
planning more events.

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator


